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DATE: May 15,2002 

FROM: Stephanie Cater, Regulatory Analyst, Division of Competitive Markets and EnforcementJ 
TO: 

RE: 

Blanca Bayh, Director, Division of Commission Clerk and Administrative Services 

Undocketed Matter: Complaint of Network Telephone Against BellSouth 

Staff has closed this complaint; therefore, confidential document number 01 81 3-02 can be 
returned to BellSouth. 

If you have any questions, please call me at 413-6429. 

/sac 

cc: Cheryl Bulecza-Banks 
Bob Casey 


